
 Ministers 
 Every Church Member 
 

John Verciglio,               
Senior Pastor 
205-317-1096  
jvercig@hueytownfirst.com 
 

 

Michael Edmonson                              
Thrive Worship Leader 
 
Catherine Verciglio                   
Student/Youth Ministries      
Director                                        
catherineverciglio@gmail.com 
              
Lacie Oden 
Children’s Director                      
lacieoden@hotmail.com    
 
 
 

Joel Henson,  -  Music Director 

Patti S. Wright  - Pianist      

Floyd Barrett    -  Organist 
 

 

Lisa Edmonson 
Office Administrator 
ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com  
 
Laurie McCombs,            
Receptionist, Secretary 
info@hueytownfirst.com 
  
Stephanie Darabaris 
Child Care Director                   
hfumcchildcare@gmail.com 

 (205)491-1729 
 

        
CHURCH OFFICE: 
(205)491-3421 
 
PRAYER LINE 
(205)491-3424 
 

     OFFICE E-MAIL: 

 HFUMC@bellsouth.net 

 
Website:                    

www.hueytownfirst.com 
 

  OFFICE HOURS: 
  MON. - THUR. 9-2 

FRIDAY: Closed 

 

Sunday June 4, 2023  

9:00 am TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 
10:10 am SMALL GROUPS 

11:00 am EMMUS LUNCH 

11:11 am THRIVE WORSHIP 
5:00 pm YOUTH 

Monday June 5, 2023   
 

Friday June 9, 2023 

         UPCOMING DATES WEEKLY 

Saturday June 10, 2023 

8:00am MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Sunday June 11, 2023                    

9:00 am TRDITIONAL WORSHIP 
10:10 am SMALL GROUPS 
11:11 am THRIVE WORSHIP 
5:00 pm YOUTH 
5:30 pm VBS STARTS 
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In  
NEWSLETTER 

SERMON & SCRIPTURE  INFORMATION JUNE 4th 
2 Corinthians 13:11-13 

 “Three in One, One in Three” 

Tuesday June 6, 2023 

6:30 pm MOVE FORWARD TEAM 

Touch 
MAY 30, 2023 

FIRST METHODIST CHURCH of HUEYTOWN 

REDBIRD IS COMING UP IN SEPTEMBER. IF 
YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US               

CONTACT THE OFFICE AT 205-491-3421 

Wednesday June 7, 2023 

UPDATE 
Floyd Barrett, Organ 
Recital Sunday, June 

4th @ 2:30pm 
Trinity Episcopal 

Church, Bessemer 

Thursday June 8, 2023  

9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY 
6:00 pm PAINT CLASS 
 

UPCOMING 5th SUNDAYS 
The next 5th Sundays are on: July 
30th, October 29th, & December 

Father’s Day 
Daisies 
Cost: $5.00 

In Memory of: 
___________________________
___________________________ 
In Honor of: 
___________________________
___________________________ 
Presented by: 
___________________________
___________________________ 

Deadline: Thursday,  June 8th  
(No more orders can be received   
after this date due to shipping.) 

 
JUNE 25th,  6:00 P.M. 

 

Teddy Roosevelt and  
Samuel Clemens                                    

First Methodist Church presents,          
“We Are America: A Discussion 
with   Teddy Roosevelt and Samuel 
Clemens”. We are excited to wel-
come Mr. Darrell Revell as Samuel 
Clemens and Mr. Johnny Curry as 
Teddy Roosevelt to First Methodist 
Church for a night of Theater Dia-
log. The nights gathering will be in 
Theater format in discussion of 
America. Tickets for the night are 
Adults $20, Youth (13 and below) 
$10. This is a public event. Make 
plans to attend this great night of 
history, and invite your friends to 
join you in an entertaining night. 

mailto:ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com
mailto:HFUMC@bellsouth.net
http://www.hueytownfirst.com
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 Attendance & Contributions 

May 28, 2023                                                     

Traditional Service                          65      

Online Traditional                282 

Budget 5/28/23                $7,591.00 

Total as of 5/28/23            $274,621.60 

Jack Moon                      Jan Towers  
Nancy Goodwin             Terry Horne  
Chris Cater         Beverly Lawley 
Emily V. Hollingsworth    Kay Vines Huey 
Matt Cosper        Shirley Jones 
Glen & Kim Hooks       Jean Jordan       
Lisa Verciglio        Dale Sellers 
Karen Murphree Parsons  
Wayne Mink                                                 

Special Prayer Request 

May 30, 2023 

         VBS season is here! 
 

 Hero Hotline VBS is based on Romans 14:9 “So let’s strive for the things 
that bring peace and the things that build each other up.” This verse reminds 
us that God calls us to be a part of a community. Working to bring peace to the 
world is something that we are all called to do together. 
 Each night will highlight the ways we can work together as a team to 
strive for peace and build each other up. By recognizing that we are all part of 
the family of God. By recognizing that our faith in God calls us to help others in 
need and stand up for what is right. By learning that Heroes can’t do it alone. 
By discovering that God speaks to and directs us in many ways. By showing 
grace to others. 
 Our Bible story room leader Catherine will share our heroes of the   
bible. Craft room with Jeri will create crafts that will help them remember the 
bible story and verse. The games with Kate will keep kids active and put 
the lessons in motion. Science lab with Lacie is new and the experiments 
are exciting. Music will be led by Michael and Joshua Edmonson; they will 
get them pumped for the night’s activities. Snacks leader Sandra is making 
sure no one goes hungry! Please pray for all the leaders and thank them 
for leading our children to God. 
 I still need helpers in areas. If you have not signed up to help with VBS 
please do so. You will enjoy the week of love and support we give to these 
kids. 
 Sunday night I will need ice cream for the social with church members. 
 The shopping list for the week is hotdog buns, chips, and cookies. The 
rest will be picked up by Sandra and her team. You can pick up items listed 
above or you can donate money to the VBS snacks. 
 Thank you for all your support for this event and God Bless you. 

Lacie Oden 

THURSDAY NIGHT PAINT                          
CLASS THIS WEEK. 6:00pm 

6/1/23 
YOU ARE INVITIED. 6/1/23 and will be 

creating a “AQUARIUM SCENE“.  
Come join in the fun!  

IMPORTANT DATES IN 2023 
Vacation Bible School, June 11 – 15, 2023 
We are America, A Discussion with Teddy Roosevelt        
 & Samuel Clements, June 25, 2023 
Back to School Sunday,    August 6, 2023 
World Communion Sunday, October 1, 2023 
Blessing of the Animals, Sunday, October 1, 2023 
Trunk or Treat, Tuesday, October 31, 2023 
Community Thanksgiving Service,                           

 November 19, 2023 
First Sunday of Advent,  Sunday, December 3, 2023 
Christmas Eve Services,  Sunday,                               

 December 24, 2023 

MEMORIALS & HONORARIUM 
 

RED BIRD-In Memory of Jesse Vann Huey III. By 
Cheryl Finch. 
 
REDBIRD– In Memory of David Todd. By Cheryl 
Finch. 
 
FOOD PANTRY-In Honor of Jim & Ann McCain. By 
Wayne & Judy Mink. 
 
CAPITAL FUNDING– In Honor &  Memory of Our 
Church Family, for the support & love given to 
SonRise through the years. By SonRise. 

FACILITY SECURITY AND FACILITY USAGE 
 The Trustees are asking every meeting group that uses the facility to once 
again fill out a Facility Usage Form for your meetings/meeting group…You may 
have already done so…we need you to do it again so that we can ensure that   
security measures are in place for door locking and door unlocking. As you turn 
your forms in, please remember that there is a premeeting open time, and “once 
started” relocking time. Do not prop doors open before or after these times. 
 Once your forms are received, we will ask Donald Wright to review your 
meeting protocol to make sure our Security Door System is set for your scheduled 
use of the Facility.  
 Thank you for your cooperation! 

CLOTHES CLOSET NEWS 
The renovations in the clothes closet & the     
seasonal changeout have been completed. A big 
thank-you to those who assisted in so may ways 
to complete this project. We have plenty of adult 
dress clothes but need casual clothes. All        
children sizes are needed. Thank you to Susan 
McAllister for all her hard work coordinating the 
operation of the clothes closet for several years. 
Ellie Duncan & Penny Berry have agreed to take 
over the job. Any questions just call Ellie @     
205-529-7954 or Penny @ 205-915-8056. 

 
Our new church t-shirts are being used 

as our VBS shirts this year. 

Our Christian love and sympathy are extended to 
the Jo Edmonson family at her passing on May 
29th.  Visitation is Saturday June 3rd, 10:00am 
and service is 11:00am at the church. 


